
June 27, 2013            

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 

Fr:  Richard Perchuk, Manager of Operations 
       Biman Paudel, Water & Sewer Supervisor 

      
Re:  Water & Sewer Cross Connections – Update 

 
Recommendation: 
That Council hereby accept the report entitled Status on Identified Cross Connections” 
as prepared by Biman Paudel, Sewer and Water Supervisor, dated June 27, 2013, 

which includes an anticipated timeframe for completion of these works by December 
31, 2013.  

 
Background: 
On December 19, 2012, the MOE was provided with a work plan for the 
repair/alteration of eleven (11) identified cross connections between water mains 
including bleeder lines and sewer manholes within the Kenora Drinking Water System 

as per #5 and #6 of Provincial Officer’s Order that was issued on September 20, 2012. 
 

The attached Report prepared by Biman Paudel indicates that out of the eleven cross 
connections identified repair works have been completed on five (5) locations, with the  
six remaining locations expected to be completed prior to or by the approved deadline 

of December 2013. 
 

The department continues to give cross connection repair works the highest priority 
and all works will be completed within the anticipated timeframe.  
 

Budget:  2013 Operating Budget 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Resolution required. 
Distribution: R. Perchuk, Biman Paudel   
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